
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Residential to Lewes 

 

The time is flying by and the year 4 residential trip is edging ever closer. 

 

Residential Groupings 

Group 1 – (Wednesday 5th June – Friday 7th June 2024) 4RS and 4SR 

 

Group 2 – (Monday 10th June – Wednesday 12th June 2024) 4JH  

 

Group 3 – (Wednesday 12th June – Friday 14th June 2024) 4DO, 4OC and Launchpad 

 

Medical/dietary form and parental consent form 

Attached to this letter are two forms - a medical questionnaire and a parent consent form which 

needs to be completed.  These must be returned as soon as possible, and no later than the 19th 

April 2024.  This gives you the opportunity to let us know about any medical conditions, dietary 

requirements, along with any other information you think we would need to know about your child 

ahead of the trip. 

Medical needs and medication may change nearer the time, so please let us know nearer the trip 

if this is the case. 

 

Information for the residential 

A detailed presentation will be sent home in the first week after the Easter break, giving more 

detailed information about the trip, timings of arrival and departure, a suggested kit list and 

anything else we feel you need to know. 

 

Choosing rooms 

We will be sorting the rooms out closer to the time and it will be the children who get to choose 

who they would like to share with.  Staff will only intervene if we feel that an unsuitable choice 

has been made, however, I will stress that all rooms are full and every bed is taken and therefore 

pupils will be sharing a room with either 3, 4, 5 or 6 other pupils.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss F Stansfield 


